Subject:  21.06 Homosexual Conduct             

               Statute held Unconstitutional

   Date:  Thu, 8 Jun 2000 07:32:40 -0700 

                (PDT)

--- Mitchell Katine <mkatine@wba-law.com> wrote:

   I am very happy to report the following:

  The opinion in the 21.06 Homosexual Conduct case was issued today holding the statute to be unconstitutional under the Texas Equal Rights Amendment. 

  Gay and Lesbian people are no longer considered criminals under the Texas Penal Code.

  Today is a day for celebration!

 Mitchell Katine
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